
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos %  Kingfishers % Jackdaws % Hummingbirds % 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is % 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to  

 

Packed lunches We would like to bring to your attention an issue that has recently occurred 

regarding school lunches for school trips. It has come to our notice that some children who had 

pre-ordered school lunches for the trip arrived at school with their own packed lunches 

instead. 

 

We kindly remind all parents to ensure that their children adhere to the lunch arrangements 

made by the school, especially for school trips where meals have been ordered in advance. This 

helps us in ensuring that all students are catered for appropriately and that there is no 

unnecessary wastage of resources.  We will be charging for lunches that have been pre-

ordered. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 
 

Lottery Just a little reminder about the school lottery. Tickets are £1 a week, with 40p from 

each ticket going to the school. This helps the friends raise money to help buy things that 

benefit your child/ren. There is a small guaranteed weekly prize for our school and you are also 

in with a chance of winning the national prize of £25k. There is also an additional prize at the 

moment of a £1k sainsburys shopping voucher! Get your ticket now to help the school and be in 

with a chance of winning. 
 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/cause-data/b872f928-9465-4a59-ba74-ca650c787ded/leaflets/e9b705c5-

0ca9-462e-950a-d883150e2405/all_multi_sainsburys_mar24%20-

%20digital.pdf?updated=638442177261000000 

 

 

Easter Egg Raffle The Friends will be running the always popular Easter Egg raffle at the 

end of term. Tickets are now available to purchase on ParentMail at £1.00 per ticket.  Any 
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donations of Easter eggs for the raffle would be very much appreciated.  Please drop off at 

the Office. 

All children will receive an egg from the Friends so no one will be left out.  We look forward to 

an egg-citing celebration! 

 

Summer Term starts 15th April.  As the warmer weather arrives (we hope), the children 

will need to keep safe in the sun. Please send in a named sunhat for your child. This will be kept 

in school to ensure protection is available at all times. A named, small tube or bottle of sun 

cream may also be sent in. Due to time constraints Staff cannot apply sun cream, however the 

children will be encouraged to apply it themselves when appropriate. 

 

End of Term There is no Friday Bulletin next week.  We hope you have a lovely, relaxing 

Easter Holidays and will see you on Monday 15th April 2024. 

 

Swimming Yr 1 and 2 Swimming will commence Tuesday 16th April.  See letter on 

ParentMail. 

 

Diary Dates 29.04.24 – 12.04.24 inc - Easter holidays 

29.03.24 – Bawburgh Youth Club 

18.04.24 Flamingos Parent Breakfast  

 


